To: Environmental Commission

Subject: Resolution for Inclusion of Natural Features
Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 8:05:55 PM

You don't often get email fro_ Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

We support the Ann Arbor Resolution for Inclusion of Natural Features
Sustainability. We want the city to prioritize the importance of natural features and biodiversity
when considering higher density housing. We really struggle to understand how adding 95,000 new
residents (per one document we saw) is going to make our city a better place to live. Our roads will
be congested and instead of seeing green, peaceful views, we are going stuck seeing multistory
housing everywhere we look. That’s not positive progress by any definition.

Thank you,

James & Dawn Meyer





